State of New Mexico

District I

]1)6;; iz‘lfremh Dr., Hobbs, NM 88240 Energy Minerals and Natural Resources

811 South First, Artesia, NM 88210 .

District ITT 01l Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos Road, Aztec, NM 87410 1220 South St. Francis Dr

District IV . .

1220 S. St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, NM 87505 Santa Fe, NM 87505
Change of Operator Name

OGRID: 025111
Effective Date: February 14, 2001

Previous Operator Name and Information:

Form C-104B
March 19, 2001

Submit 1 copy of the final affected wells
list along with 1 copy of this form per
number of wells on that list to
appropriate District Office

New Operator Name and Information:

Hudson Oil Company of Texas

616 Texas Street

Fort Worth, Texas 76102

Name: William A. & Edward R. Hudson New Name:
Address: 616 Texas Street Address:
Address: Address:

City, State, Zip: Fort Worth, Texas 76102 City, State, Zip:

I hereby certify that the rules of the Oil Conservation Division have been complied with and that the information given
on this form and the attached list of wells is true and complete to the best of my knowledge and belief.

Signature: Mm/
J

Printed name: E. Randall Hudson I

NMOCD Approval

Gewr LA_Gpyv

SUPERVISOR, DISTRICT I

Title: Vice President
Date: 5[“10\ Phone:  817.336.7109
Signature:
Printed Name:
District:
Date: JUN 0

L




RALPH L. GRAY

PETROLEUM ENGINEERING . PRODUCTION
CONSULTANT

P O. BOX 198 RECE‘VED BY

| SEP 3 0 1983

Sept. 29, 1983 0.C. D, ‘E
ARTESIA, OFFICE

Bureau of Land Management
P. O. Box #1857
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. O. Box #2088
Santa Pe, New Mexico 87501

Gentlemen:

Recently we have encountered a great deal of confusion and conflict
of authority in regard to obtaining approval to repair water flows, particularly
where flows occur at the surface., In some instances, approval appeared to
come from the state 0il Copservation Division, while in other instances
approval was obtained from the BLM. Recently we obtained approval for a
procedure from the BLM on Porm 9-331. Ve made preparations to proceed with
the work only to find that the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
representative would not approve the procedure., We had punping equipment
and cement on location and the delay caused my client extra expense and time,
In the past the state and federal agencies have been furnishing each other
copies of these forms, but in this instance the BLM failed to send a copy
of their approval form to the state, which caused the conflict.

My clients want to know who has the authority to give final
approval on these repair procedures, and we also would like to know what

form distribution procedures are being followed by both the BLM and state,
Please give us your answer by letter,

Sincerely,

/@Z%V

REGISTRRED PETROLEUM ENGINEER.

RLG: 1w

cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Division Z:////’
Attention: Mr, Les Clements
Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210



